
Moville City Council Budget Meeting   
January 18, 2016 
 
Mayor Fisher called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.  Roll Call: Tom Conolly, Kirk Lubbers, Nate Bauer, 
Jake Thomas and Bruce Schmidt, all present.    
 
Stee Maxwell, President of MCDAI, requested the council consider adding a line to the budget to 
contribute funds to assist MCDAI with their future plans to make improvements in Moville’s commercial 
districts.   
Fire Chief Jerry Sailer reviewed his proposal for the Fire Department Budget. 
Clerk Jackie Stender reviewed her proposal for the City Hall Budget 
Council discussed wages for all city employees. 
 
Council will meet again on Wednesday, January 20th to continue Budget discussions. 
 
Conolly motioned to adjourn at 8:00 p.m., seconded by Lubbers, all ayes motion carried. 
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